NEW SMYRNA BEACH RESIDENTS’ COALITION

FILM PROJECT

WOMAN'S CLUB OF NEW SMYRNA

For the past 18 months, a small group has been working diligently to
save the Woman’s Club from demolition. It was built in 1924 as an
event space and hosted weddings, recitals, and meetings over the
years. It is one of the few remaining historic buildings in New Smyrna
Beach.

In mid-November, Curtis Hodges purchased the building as part of
the Karter, Presley Lynaugh Trust with the proviso that the building
be restored. Documentation of the restoration by King Star
Filmworks began on November 24, 2024, with the long overdue new
roof.

Watch for further updates! The building will be on the annual NSB

Residents’ Coalition Charming Home Tour on March 20th, 2025. Click
the tab below for the first progress report.

www.ournsb.org


https://youtu.be/qEIrBsl_nrA

